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April 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Year 7 to Year 10 Trip to Flamingo Land  

 

We are delighted to announce the details of a new summer rewards trip taking place at the end of 

term for Year 7 to Year 10.  This is to recognise and celebrate the students who demonstrate our 

Rossett values and to provide an exciting experience for our school community.  

 

Dates and Timings: 

Year 7 and Year 8 – Tuesday 18th July 

Year 9 and Year 10 – Wednesday 19th July 

 

Flamingo Land has a wide variety of theme park rides, an award-winning zoo and various other 

shows and attractions. It promises to be an exciting day out.  

 

All students in Year 7 to 10 are currently eligible for the trip as we begin the new term. Students who 

opt not to attend the trip will be required to attend school as normal, wearing full school uniform.  

 

The cost of the trip is £42, which can be paid in three instalments. This includes entry to Flamingo 

Land (usually £52 on the gate for a single ticket) and return coach travel.  If you would like your 

child to take part in this trip, the first payment of £15 is required on SCOPAY by 5th May. Further 

payments will be due on 1st June and 1st July. Once payment has been made it is non-refundable 

as coaches will be booked.  

 

Further details and Expectations: 

Buses will depart to Flamingo Land at 9:00am. Students will be required in school at the normal time 

and we anticipate that both trips will arrive back at school at approximately 5.00pm. Students that 

usually use school transport for their journey home will be required to make their own arrangements 

home from Rossett School on the day of the trip.  

 

Students on the trip will be representing Rossett School. We expect all students to conduct 

themselves in a mature manner, in line with our school values. 

 

Students are expected to make their own arrangements for lunch. They are able to bring a packed 

lunch or there will be facilities to purchase lunch on site.  Please note that students who receive free 

school lunches will be provided with a free packed lunch. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We reserve the right to remove any student’s place on the trip for consistent or significant breaches 

of the Behaviour Policy.  

 

Students are not required to wear school uniform and should dress appropriately, wearing clothing 

suitable for a full day outdoors in typical July weather.  

 

Next steps: 

• Please make the first payment of £15 by 5th May. Further payments are due on 1st June and  

1st July. You may also pay in full. Note that the first payment is required by 5th May to ensure your 

child’s place on the trip.  

• Complete Parental consent and medical details form.  

• If your child would prefer not to attend this trip, they should attend school as normal in their 

school uniform.  Students will attend an adjusted timetable that will be provided to them on the 

day during registration.  

 

We very much look forward to this trip and recognising the considerable efforts students have 

made this academic year. If you have any questions regarding the arrangements for the trip, 

please email Mr Wilson (cwilson@rossettschool.co.uk). For questions regarding payment, please 

contact Finance (finance@rossettschool.co.uk) 

 

Kind regards 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Mr C Wilson  
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